
ANNUAL TITLE I 
PARENT MEETING 
WHEN 

Dec 1st - 6:00 pm 
(During Parent-Teacher Conferences) 

OR 

Video: https://youtu.be/qFK7CIDbohY 

(Can be viewed at any time) 
    

WHERE 

Silver Springs 
Elementary 
6:00 p.m. in the Reading Room 

 
Come, see and hear the wonderful things 

that are happening in our school and learn 

more about our Title I Program. 

 

YOUR INPUT AS A PARENT AT THIS 
MEETING IS VERY VALUABLE! 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

 
 

 

THE 
PURPOSE OF 
THE MEETING 
*Meet the staff 

*Learn about the 

goals and purposes 

of Title I 

*Learn about the 

standards, 

curriculum, and 

assessments 

*Provide suggestions 

and ask questions 

 
FOR MORE 
INFORMATION 
ABOUT THIS 
MEETING 
Contact Katie Booth 

at (248) 465-2300 

or 

boothka@northville

schools.org 

 

 

PARENTS OF 
STUDENTS 
PARTICIPATING 
IN THE TITLE I 
PROGRAM ARE 
INVITED TO 
ATTEND. 
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